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Téna koe

Re: Official information request for information regarding Medication Safety Expert
Advisory Group Meeting on Wednesday 4 September 2019

| refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) to Te Taha Hauora
Health Quality & Safety Commission (Te Tahd Hauora) on 18 June 2024.

You have asked us for “the paper and documents relating to the Medication Safety Expert
Advisory Group Meeting, Wednesday 4 September 2019, where there is an agenda item,
Sodium valproate in women of childbearing age.”

Te Tahu Hauora have identified two (2) documents in scope of your request listed below.
The paper titled Sodium valproate in women of childbearing age is released to you in full,
and the relevant minutes regarding this discussion of this paper at the meeting are provided
in full.

Please note that Te Tahl Hauora publishes some of its official information responses on its
website, after the response is sent to the requester. The responses published are those that
are considered to have a high level of public interest. We will not publish your name,
address or contact details.
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